
 

 

 
No: 072/24   
 
20th February 2024 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Women’s Networking Event Registration - Reminder 

Further to LTB 023/24 this is a reminder that Branches will need to register their representatives 
attending the Women’s Networking Event. 
 
The event is taking place at CWU Headquarters on Tuesday 5th March 2024, between 10:30am 
and 4pm and will be held in Conference Rooms 2&3, located on the 4th floor.  
 
It is important that attendees register so that preparations can be made for HQ visitor passes to be 
prepared in advance of the day. 
 
Any enquiries relating to this LTB, or to register for this event should be directed to 
equality&education@cwu.org   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Kate Hudson 
Head of Equality, Education & Development 
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